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It is my pleasure to write to you concerning your "ITU-T and Universities cooperation" initiative, that you kindly sent to academics, including myself, on 11 October 2006. I highly value your initiative, as I am one of those educators and researchers who feel that "international standards" in general, and "telecommunication standards" in particular are not receiving the attention they deserve in higher education institutions. In this respect, action need to be taken from both sides "ITU-T and Universities" in order to solve the problem. Of course the first step needed is "dialogue" and that is what you, as ITU-T leader,  have rightly  started.
I wish to raise few issues, that I feel should be considered in the dialogue.
· Establishing a course in the university telecommunication curriculum concerned with ITU-T standards. 
· Designing short courses on the various telecommunication standards, so that standards are not only (statically) published, but dynamically delivered, to those who need them. Such courses can be run by universities and delivered to telecommunications engineers in the field (Joint ITU-T-Universities training certificates can be issued to those attending these courses). 

· Supporting studies and research projects concerned with the analysis, application and development (including improvement) of ITU standards.

· Supported studies and short courses can consider other related standards, together with ITU-T standards. Such standards would include management standards, e-business standards, information security standards, and others.
· Publishing an "International Journal" concerned with ITU-T standards analysis, applications, development and other related issues (ITU had a similar journal in the past in which I had the opportunity to publish, but for some, unclear, reason , it was stopped).

· Establishing an "ITU academy" concerned with managing all the above, in addition to other supportive activities.
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